Pamela Martin

From: Karina Sacca [N
Sent: January 17,2019 1:23 PM

To: Public Hearings

Cc: Bijan Neyestani

Subject: 1400 Quadra Street - Proposed Development

Dear Mayor and Council,

| understand a public hearing with take place this evening in respect of the proposed development at 1400 Quadra
Street. | wish to express my support for the project and wanted to email as | will not be in attendance this evening.

| am located on the same block as the proposed development on Johnson Street. It is my view that having rental units
on our block along with the residents and businesses that it will attract is nothing short of a welcome addition and will
make this small block a more livable and vibrant zone. Given the challenges that faced in the neighbourhood with the
844 building, mixing the make-up of the residents and buildings on the block will bring more eyes and feet onto the
street, and add to the fabric of our livable community.

Sincerely,
Karina Sacca

- AR

Karina V. Sacca
Lawyer and Mediator
3-834 Johnson Street

Victoria, BC V8W 1N3





